

June 3, 2025

Dear Ladies Annual Fall Invitational:

Thank you for your incredible support of First Tee — Southern Colorado and our Girls Golf program. We deeply value our partnership with your organization and the meaningful impact it continues to have on young people across Southern Colorado.

Thanks to your generous \$10,000 contribution from the 2024 LAFI Tournament, we were able to invest in critical resources—golf equipment, program supplies, and scholarships—that directly benefited our girls. Here's how your support made a difference:

- Provided scholarships for 173 girls across El Paso and Pueblo counties to participate in our Girls Golf program, totaling \$5,536 in direct support
- Funded 6 months of LPGA\*USGA Girls Golf monthly themed event supplies keeping our girls engaged, excited, and inspired to stay involved in the sport
- Supported targeted marketing and outreach efforts to recruit more female volunteers across Southern Colorado, helping us ensure that girls have strong, relatable role models in the game and in life.

We would not have been able to provide all the above items, and scholarships without the help of the Ladies Annual Fall Invitational. Attached with this letter are a few pictures from our Girls Golf program from earlier this year!

Again, we cannot thank you enough for the support and partnership of First Tee — Southern Colorado and our Girls Golf program. We look forward to continuing our relationships and Building Game Changers!

Sincerely,

Sandy Johnson

Chief Executive Officer